
Welcome 
To Year 4

Parents’ Information 
Meeting

Tuesday 12th September 
2023



Meet the Year 4 Team…

Mrs Parrington
Class 9 teacher

Mrs Radford
Class 10 teacher

Mrs Webster
Y4 Teaching Assistant



Year 4 Learning Environment:
Class 9



Year 4 Learning Environment:
Class 10



Year 4 Learning Environment:
Shared Area



Year 4/Whole School Expectations
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Year 4/Whole School Expectations



Please do come and chat to us if there are 
ever any problems or concerns with 

uniform, homework or equipment- we are 
here to help and support you and your 

child.



What will we be learning in Y4?

Autumn Term

Spring Term

Summer Term



Year 4 English Curriculum

We will teach reading, writing and grammar through high quality texts as 
well as teaching spelling skills and strategies through SCODE. 



Reading in Year 4

Reading is a high priority across Christ Church: reading for information 
and enjoyment. 
We expect children to read aloud to a familiar adult at home at least three 
times per week. Reading records are to be completed by children when they 
have read and then signed by the adult at home. 
Book quizzes will be taken using Accelerated Reader when children have 
finished reading their book. 
Reading for pleasure is encouraged greatly- we love to hear about books 
children can recommend to their friends!
Please come and see us if you would like any help with supporting your 
child to read at home. 



Reading in Year 4

WAGOLL of Reading Records



Presentation & Handwriting

We have high expectations across all subjects at Christ Church and 
instill the importance and value in excellent presentation and pride in 
work. 
Handwriting pens will be awarded along with a pen licence for neat, 
joined handwriting that is consistent in all pieces of written work. We 
support all children to form and join their letters correctly.
As with any licence, it can be revoked if standards are not maintained! 



Year 4 Maths Curriculum

• daily maths lessons
• fluency practice in addition 

to MNP lessons
• maths across the curriculum
• daily times tables practice
• concrete, pictorial, abstract 

methods and strategies
• collaborative and fun!



Times Tables and Year 4 Multiplication 
Tables Check (MTC)

• The MTC is taken by all Year 4 pupils in June.

• There are 25 multiplication questions from any of 

the tables up to 12x12. 

• 6 seconds per question and then 3 seconds 

between.

• Children take the test on an ipad.

• We practise regularly throughout the year and 

they love watching their personal best score go 

up and up!



And lots more learning too…



Learning to play an instrument…

All children in Year 4 will learn to play the clarinet for 
the whole of the Autumn Term!
Each child will be loaned an instrument, which can be 
taken home to practise between weekly lessons. There is a 
parental agreement form to sign so please make sure that 
these are returned so that instruments can be sent home 
with your child. 
A specialist teacher will deliver an hour’s lesson per week. 
It’s a fantastic opportunity which gives each child an 
opportunity to learn something new and may spark a 
musical interest that may not have been there before!



Growing, Changing & Keeping Safe



Brand new for 2023-2024…

• weekly lessons across the 
school to teach positive mental 
health strategies and skills

• builds resilience and self-
regulation

• encourages a growth mindset
• fosters independence and 

healthy relationships
• check out the parent app!



Exciting for May 2024:
Year 4 Residential…

• Two nights/Three Days residential
• Weds 1st May- Friday 3rd May 2024
• Fun packed activities & delicious food 
• Time away with friends and teachers
• Home from home surroundings
• Safe, secure and well established
• Deposit of £55.00 to be paid by 11th

September to secure place
• Total cost: £215.00
• Remainder of balance to be paid by 16th

Feb 2024.
• Parent Information Meeting in March 

2024



Other 
Information

• 1 x English, 1 x Maths plus 
reading & times tables

• Given out every Friday
• Due in every Wednesday
• Children will have homework 

folders
• If homework not in by Friday, 

children will catch this up 
during lunch time break. 

• PE lessons every 
Tuesday 

• PE kits to be left in 
school  

• Earrings to be 
removed/covered

• Water bottles in 
school each day

• Reading books 
and records in 
school each day

• Healthy snack 
for breaktime- no 
nuts please!



Being Safe 
Online



Giving Every Child a Chance to Succeed

At Christ Church, we are an inclusive community and believe that every child deserves the right to 
learn and socialise in an environment where they receive what they need in order to succeed.

There may be adjustments for individual children with additional needs within lessons and/or 
play. 
This may be through adult support, time, equipment or task expectation.
This is called adaptive teaching and means that no child is at a disadvantage when accessing their 
learning.

We will always discuss any adjustments that we feel may be helpful to your child before putting 
them in place. 





Dates for your diary…

Friday 22nd September 2023 3.30pm onwards: Summer Fair

Sunday 24th September 2023: Back to School Service at Christ Church- all 

welcome!

Thursday 28th September 2023: Year 4 Roman Day (no costumes required!)

Friday 20th October 2023: Y3/4 Harvest Service in church (10:30-11.15am)

: Break for half term

Monday 30th October 2023: school opens

Tuesday 7th & Wednesday 8th November: Parents evenings

Thursday 21st December 2023: Y3/4 Christmas service in church (10.30-11.15am)

:school closes for Christmas

Monday 8th January 2024: school opens



Thank you for coming…

Please remember that we are stronger together and we value your 

partnership in your child’s education.

Remember to communicate any problems/worries/concerns as well as 

successes and WOW moments either face to face at the end of the school 

day or by making an appointment via the school office.

You can also contact us via email y4@christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk. 

We aim to reply to emails between 8am-6pm Monday-Friday. We cannot 

reply during teaching hours so if there are urgent matters, please telephone 

the school office on 0151 677 5152. 

Together we can do all things through Christ who 
strengthens us.

mailto:y4@christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk

